## Nederlandse Kendo Renmei

Technische commissie R.J. Boel 2e van Swindenstraat 190-3 1093 XA Amsterdam tel. 020-6682138



オランダ 剣 道連盟

Amsterdam 28-5-1996

Dear jodoka and iaidoka,

Concerning the 1996 jodo-iaido summer seminar in Amsterdam, we have additional information. A lot of japanese sensei will be present at the seminar, of which the most important are: Hiroi sensei, Ishido sensei (junior) (rather unfortunately Ishido senior will not be present) Aoki sensei and Sakakuchi sensei.

Place:

Van Hogendorphal

Van Hogendorpstraat 921

1051 CE Amsterdam (The hall is easily reached by public transport, tram 10 and

bus 18, see map)

Date:

Jodo - Tuesday August 6 - Thursday August 8

Jodo gradings uptill and including 5th dan will be held on Thursday August 8.

Official subscription and payment for the gradings will take place during the

seminar.

Iaido - Friday August 9 - Sunday August 11.

Iaido gradings uptill and including 5th dan will be held on Sunday August 11. Official subscription and payment for the gradings will take place during the

seminar.

Schedule:

Morningtraining: 9.30 h - 12.30 h

Lunchbreak:

12.30 h - 14.00 h.(see note)

Afternoontraining: 14.00 h - 17.00 h.

Costs:

Dfl 150,- for jodo, Dfl 150,- for iaido and Dfl 275,- for both.

We advice you to pay at the seminar (since this will save trouble and extra costs).

Accomodation:

Participants will have to take care of their own accomodations.

If you are participating and have not yet reserved a hotel, please don't wait to long

because Amsterdam will be busy in the summer.

If you have any problems finding accomodations please contact Jolanda Dekker, Nippon Express Tours-Holland tel: 020-6621387

It regrets us to say that the faxnumber in a earlier letter was incorrect, and if you used this number and didn't receive an answer please try to contact Jolanda by

phone. Our sincere apologies for this inconvenience.

Note: The sporthall has a rather small buffet, so we advice you to take your own lunch with you. However it is possible to order some sandwiches and fruit in advance (prize will be around dfl 7,50-), the first day of the seminar could present some difficulties.

If you still didn't register for the seminar, don't hesitate to so now.

We hope to see you in August in Amsterdam.

With kind regards,

R.J.Boel

Lid van de Europese Kendo Federatie (EKF) en Internationale Kendo Federatie (IKF)

002 P01 96 02 772 8 97 AMAYIMOM